cimy, STATE OF ILLINOIS
e sHEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

" 525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ® (217) 782-35168FAX:(217)785-4111
June 4, 2013

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Cherilyn G. Murer, JD, CRA
Murer & Consultants

58 North Chicago Street

7th Floor

Joliet, IL 60432

ALTERATION TO PERMIT

1llinois Health Facilities Planning Act

PERMIT: #11-095- Palos Hills Surgery Center
Permit Holders: Palos Hills Surgery Center, LL.C

Dear Ms. Murer:

On June 3, 2013, the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board (“State Board”) received
your request for an alteration to Permit #11-095. This request does not require any action on part of
the State Board. Your alteration has been noted and will be retained in the Permit File.

“The permit holders are reminded that for the final realized cost report; any amount that exceeds the
~ altered permit amount will be considered a cost overrun without a permit. The permit holder should
note the post-permit requirements contained in "Subpart G" of 77 IAC 1130. Adherence to the post-
permit requirements is essential in maintaining a valid permit and is the responsibility of the permit
holder.

If you should have any questions, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at
our office at (217) 782-3516 (TDD # 800-547-0466 for hearing impaired only).

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Dale Galassie, Chairman




